
  

Page 1 of 1 
 

NEW BSUoS Forecast 

National Grid BSUoS Charging Circular                                    11th June 2018 

   

This circular is to inform interested BSUoS parties of a new BSUoS forecast report that is available on the National Grid 

website and updated monthly. 

 

We have published our new BSUoS Report for June on our website: www.nationalgrid.com/uk/electricity/market-

operations-and-data/forecast-volumes-and-costs/  

The report will replace the monthly BSUoS forecast that is published in the MBSS report.  

Based on stakeholder feedback we have made the following improvements; an improved volume forecast, a 24-month 

rolling forecast, an upper and lower range to the forecast, a volatility and accuracy analysis, commentary for outturn and 

forecast with explanation for any significant deviations.  

The report will be updated monthly and published in the first week of each month, providing the outturn for the previous 

12 months and forecast for the next 24. 

We are in the process of reviewing the MBSS report and putting in place several improvements to data granularity, we 

are working to publish the revised version by the 15th of June. The BSUoS forecast will be removed from the new MBSS 

and replaced by the BSUoS Report, so that the latest BSUoS position and outturn balancing costs can be published 

sooner. 

If you have any questions about this new report please contact Mathew Hofton in the National Grid Performance 

Review team using the details below. 

Email:   Mathew.Hofton@nationalgrid.com  

Telephone: 07881 811226 

 

 

ADD ME: If you wish to receive BSUoS circulars via email please send an email to BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com asking 

to be added to our distribution list. Please mark your email with the subject line “Please ADD me to BSUoS Circulars” 

 

REMOVE ME: If you currently receive BSUoS circulars but no longer wish to do so, please email 

BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com asking to be removed from the distribution list. Please mark your email with the 

subject line “Please REMOVE me from BSUoS Circulars” 

 

 

If you have any general BSUoS queries, please contact the BSUoS team using the details below: 

Email:   BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com1 

Tel:   01926 654 613 

Website: http://www.nationalgrid.com/bsuos/ 

                                                           
1 Please help us keep our records up to date by informing us of any changes in contact details via the email address  
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